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MONDAY, JULY 7, 1986 CONTINUED 

1985-1986 CC HEALTH FUND CONTINUED 

Melvin 

ATTEST: 

i ee 
Jodn Hastings, County Clerk 

ice, 

WHEREUPON, a recess is hereby taken until further called. 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

Chairman 

5006 Southwestern Bell Services 69.12 
5007 Barbara Roland Services 161.01 
5008 Cathy Clary Services 510.80 
5009 Sid Smart Services 774.50 
5010 Vickie Weiner Travel 9.02 
5011 Fields Downs Randolph Supplies 26.56 
5012 David Street S.S.Two-Way Supplies 147.00 
5013 Public Serv. Co. Services 240.22 
5014 Mini Storage #7 Rent 30.00 
5015 Industrial Tool § Supply Supplies 13.50 
5016 Postmaster Postage 520.74 
5017 Tulsa Dly.Bus. Journal Notice to Bidders 88.76 
5018 Health Care, Inc. Services 275.14 
5019 : Executive Courier Serv. Mail 100.42 
5020 Public Service Co. Services 80.91 
5021 Public Service Co. Services 173.15 
5022 Drs. Owens §& McCourt Services 525.00 
5023 Okla. Natural Gas Services 159.36 
5024 Southwestern Bell Services 40.72 
5025 Bob Kite Refund 350.00 
5026 Engineering Extension Services 100.00 
5027 Okla. Nat'1l.Gas Services 19.13 
5028 Public Service Co. Services 67.25 
5029 Stephen L. Sutton Services 90.00 
5030 Debra Montgomery Services 900.00 
5031 Mirex Corporation Pymt. 12 542.00 
5032 W. L. Gibbons Travel 11.48 
5033 Owen Goss, Jr. Travel 220.38 
5034 Grady Barrens Travel 85.90 

(The above claims may be seen in the County Clerk's Office) 
* * * * * * * * 

(Agenda of the meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 8:35 
a.m. on July 9, 1986) 

MINUTES 
THURSDAY, JULY 10, 1986 

The Board of County Commissioners for Tulsa County, Oklahoma, met at the hour 

of 9:00 a.m., with the following members present: John Selph, Chairman; Melvin 

C. Rice, Member; and Lewis Harris, Member. Members absent: None. Others present: 

Clayton Edwards, Susan Morgan, and Melody Bishop. 

John Selph, Chairman, presiding, called the meeting to order and the following 

business was transacted: 

The Board discussed A.G. Opinion 85-180 pertaining to requirements of counties 

to bid the purchase of computer hardware and/or software (assuming none of the 

statutory exemptions apply). Leroy Jones stated Tulsa County is in compliance. 

Leroy Jones and Lt. Duff were present to discuss the proposed changes of 

the Sheriff's Management System. The Board instructed Jones to proceed with 

the changes. Chairman to write a letter of thanks to the Dallas County Sheriff's 

office. 


